

May 31, 2013

Dear YENNI TARIGAN,

On behalf of Taipei Medical University's Admissions Committee, I am pleased to inform you that you have been admitted to the Master's Degree Program in the School of Public Health, and also that you have been selected to receive the TMU's Type B International Student Scholarship for this program.

Please note that to accept, you must respond to these offers by returning several forms.

First, you must accept admission by completing an online confirmation form before 5PM on Thursday, June 13, 2013 (Taiwan time). Please sign in with your user ID and the password is the email address you provided on your application. You will be disqualified if you do not confirm via our online system at: http://entero5.tmu.edu.tw/registercheckin/foreign_student.asp

The second thing we need is for you to complete and return the attached form indicating that you accept the scholarship. The TMU Type B scholarship provides a NT 12,000 monthly allowance plus tuition waiver. Note that each student can only hold one TMU scholarship at a time.

If this is acceptable to you, please return the completed form by June 13, 2013. Funds will not be issued unless this acceptance form is received by TMU before the deadline.

After these documents are received, we will need proof of your previous academic records and of your ability to supplement your scholarship with your own funds. A verified diploma and copy of transcripts that bear the original official stamp from most recent school representing your highest academic achievement along with your financial proof (US\$ 3,000 or equivalent amount) must be delivered to the International Office no later than July 20, 2013 to receive the official Registration Notification.

According to Ministry of Education regulations, students who do not provide proof of six months of overseas medical insurance coverage effective beginning the date they enter Taiwan will be charged NT 3000 for such insurance at time of registration.

Please note also that any required academic documents (diploma and transcripts) issued outside Taiwan must be verified by the Taiwan Representative Office nearest you.

Congratulations on your admission and scholarship. We are looking forward to seeing you soon.

Sincerely,

Nai-Wen Kuo, Ph.D., M.P.H.

Fulbright Scholar

Dean of International Affairs

Professor of School of Health Care Administration

Mi-Wen Kno

Taipei Medical University

Taipei, TAIWAN

Mail your documents to:

International Student Section, International Office Taipei Medical University 250 Wuxing St., Taipei 110, Taiwan

Phone: +886-2-2736-1661 ext. 2690

TMU International Student Scholarship Acceptance Form

To accept or decline your scholarship, read the conditions in the Taipei Medical University International Student Scholarship Regulations on the International Office website at: http://io.tmu.edu.tw/Contents.php?MainDir=1&Sub2Dir=0&Sub3Dir=5&Sub4Dir=0

Please complete and return this form by June 13, 2013.	
Sign (with handwritten signature), scan and e-mail to iss@tmu.edu.tw	
Name: YENNI TARIGAN	
Type B: Master's Degree Program in the School of Public Health	
☐ I accept the scholarship award.	
☐ I decline the scholarship award.	
Signature Date	